
Welsh Government Supports Welsh Law
Firm to Double Swansea Office Space

The investment is backed by £293,500 from the Welsh Government’s Business
Finance Scheme which ensures JCP’s expansion goes ahead at its current
Swansea headquarters, rather than opening a new office outside of Wales –
which was an option under consideration.

Economy Secretary Ken Skates said: 

“This project supports our drive to spread economic benefits
throughout Wales and to develop the competitive edge of each region
of Wales, creating better jobs, closer to home.

 

“The growth of the legal services sector in Wales is a key priority
of the financial and professional services’ strategy and I am
pleased Welsh Government support means this expansion will be made
in Swansea and help to strengthen and broaden the legal skills base
within Swansea City Region.

 

“It will not only create 50 new jobs, offering career opportunities
for law graduates and young solicitors, but of equal importance, it
will safeguard a further 20 legal administration jobs in the city.”

 

Established in 1990, JCP currently employs 210 people, with offices in
Swansea, Carmarthen and throughout Pembrokeshire. 

 

The company’s recent merger with Glamorgan Law extended its geographical
reach throughout South East Wales, absorbing offices in Caerphilly, Cardiff,
Cowbridge and Pontypridd. 

 

To accommodate the growth of its services to clients based outside Wales –
both in the UK and internationally – JCP Solicitors aims to expand into an
adjacent property on Waterside Business Park in Swansea.

 

Hayley Davies, Director and CEO at JCP Solicitors said: 
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“The past 5 years have been an exciting time for growth at JCP
Solicitors, and the recent merger with Glamorgan Law further
supports our Business Strategy. Our next step is expansion by
organic growth, but we have deliberated for some time on the best
location to do this, having outgrown our current Swansea base some
time ago.

 

“This investment will support us to further develop our services
through the recruitment of new team members. The appointment of
specialist and supporting roles will provide the required expertise
to further assist thriving businesses in the Swansea Bay region.  

 

“I am delighted that our business will be able to keep this
investment and these extra jobs here in the Swansea Bay Region.
Furthermore, pressing ahead with the expansion without moving means
that we will be able to continue to service our existing and loyal
client base without causing them or our staff any disruption.”


